
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Texas Hold ‘Em Poker Tournament Raises $8,700 
 

 
On Friday, March 9, 2007, the Friends 

of The Evanosky Foundation hosted a 

Texas Hold 'Em Poker Tournament at 

the Oakhurst Clubhouse in Aurora.  The 

tournament and silent auction raised 

$8,700 for The Evanosky Foundation! 

 

The winner, Kevin Kochman, walked 

away with a 27" flat screen HDTV!   

 

Thank you to everyone who participated 

and organized the event!  

 


